
 
 
PLEASE SCHEDULE FOR COUNCIL ON WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2008 
 
08-2600 
  COMMUNICATION FROM THE CITY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER relative to 

an agreement for the Department of Animal Services to provide animal care and 
services for the City of Beverly Hills. 

 
  Recommendation for Council action: 
 
   AUTHORIZE the Department of Animal Services to enter into a Memorandum of 

Understanding (MOU) with the City of Beverly Hills for the provision of animal 
care and control services for the term of one year, subject to the approval of the 
City Attorney as to form and legality. 

 
  Fiscal Impact Statement: The CAO reports that approving the proposed MOU 

with Beverly Hills to provide animal care and control services is fiscally neutral.  
The cost of providing services to Beverly Hills reflects the actual costs of 
Department of Animal Services providing those services, including Department 
and general City overhead.  This action is in compliance with City financial 
policies as all City costs will be reimbursed by fees charged to Beverly Hills. 

 
  (The Public Safety Committee waived consideration of the above matter) 
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